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From: Denyse Smith
To: Plan Comment Mailbox
Subject: East Walker Street
Date: Thursday, 26 November 2020 10:13:30 AM


To the planning team,


As a residence of Miller Street North Sydney my husband and I are NOT happy with the
new high rise plans.
We live in a constant traffic jam in Walker Street and more cars will be a huge problem. 
Have you visited this street in peak hours ? 
The new tunnel proposed for Berry St will slow this little street up and residence will not
get out of the laneway ways.  


regards
Denyse Smith
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